
Good Morning Center High School Families and Friends, 

  

Yesterday, on 12/15/2020, I sent an email to all CHS families stating that the end of the 
first semester is this Friday, December 18, 2020, and that the deadline for teachers to 
report 1st semester grades has been extended from January 5th to the 
22nd.  Postponing the deadline for teachers to report grades has caused some 
confusion and lead some people to think that it means there is an extension of the first 
semester and that students would have more time to submit work.  I apologize for that 
confusion.  All student work must still be completed on time and the first semester will 
still end this Friday.  The extension of the grade reporting window is intended to allow 
site leadership time to discuss how we might make accommodations or modifications to 
the grading policies to best reflect student achievement during a first semester that is 
anything but traditional.  Again, I apologize for the confusion this may have caused and 
if you have any questions or concerns please feel free to call the Center High School 
front office at (916) 338-6420 or by emailing me at jferguson@centerusd.org. 

  

Sincerely, 

Jerald Ferguson 

CHS Principal 
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